Greenville Town Board

P. O. BOX 188
GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124
812-923-5649

June 23, 1981 Town Hall

The Board of Trustees of the Town of Greenville, Floyd County, Indiana, held a Public meeting, to open bids submitted for purchase of the Town Police Car. All board members were present, and three interested persons.

Only one bid was submitted. The board took the bid of \$401.00 under advisement and decided to sell the Car out right.

No other business was brought before the board Jack Sprigler asked for adjournment with a motion that was seconded by V.J.Miller.

Space Martin

Clerk -Treasurer

Jack Sprigler

President of the Board